
Appendix 2 

Private Sector Housing Civil Penalties Policy 

Responses to consultation 

Only two responses were received in response to the consultation exercise on the 

proposed introduction of a Private Sector Housing Civil Penalties Policy. One was 

supportive while the other was wholly against such schemes, but felt if it was 

introduced, steps should be taken to ensure no pressure is put on landlords to avoid 

the disabled and multiple households.  

 


